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Friday, February 12, 2016 

Basin Visit  
 

 

Gunnedah  

An informal gathering will be held at the Gunnedah Services & Bowling 
Club Gunnedah on Tuesday night (16

th
 Feb) between 7pm and 9pm. 

Greg and Graham will be visiting while attending ARTC briefings but will 
be  available for all members to catch up and have a chat regarding any 
concerns you may have. 
 

 

Quirindi Depot Visit. 

Greg will be visiting Aurizon Quirindi Depot at 1230 Wednesday 17th 
February to catch up with Aurizon Members and endorse nominations 
received for depot Delegates. Please come along and discuss any 
issues you may have. 


